
  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Chapter 221 of Title 18 V.S.A., the Green Mountain Care Board 

(GMCB) has closed the University of Vermont Medical Center’s (UVMMC) application 

to replace the existing equipment in Interventional Radiology Suite 22 and make related 

renovations to accommodate the new equipment. Project cost: $2,144,622.   

 

An individual or entity may submit a written request to intervene in a Certificate of Need 

(CON) proceeding up to five (5) business days following the Board’s closure of the CON 

application. Interveners should submit a request in writing to the GMCB at the address 

listed below, on or before November 20, 2018. 

 

Because the application was granted expedited review, public comment will be accepted 

until ten days after the expedited application is deemed complete. Public comment must 

be submitted on or before November 23, 2018.  

 

Requests to intervene should be submitted to The Green Mountain Care Board, Attn: 

Donna Jerry, 144 State Street, Montpelier, Vermont, 05602. For more information, 

contact Donna Jerry at the above address or by calling 802-828-2177. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


